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MM/DD, 2015 

  
 
  
Dear Ranch/Scale Owner:    
 
 
The Bureau of Weights and Measures is beginning the 2015 Livestock Scale Testing Program.  We 
plan on being in your area MM/DD thru MM/DD, 2015 +/-.  Occasionally we are diverted from our 
schedule because of circumstances beyond our control.  If this occurs we will make every effort to 
contact you if our schedule changes.   
 
Attached is a CHECK LIST to ensure your scale is ready to be inspected.  Please take the time to 
look over your scale and make sure the listed items have been checked and any problems corrected.  
It is the scale owner’s responsibility to ensure that their equipment is ready for inspection.   
 
Please note that revisits to scales that are not ready to be tested will create additional costs on your 
part in which time, mileage and special check fees are applicable. 
 
Also note that if your scale is tagged for any reason it will need to be repaired by a Registered 
Service Agent/Scale Mechanic before Weights & Measures will return for a recheck. 
 
Should you have any other questions please call our Sparks Office at 775-353-3782 or Elko Office at 
775-738-8076. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 

 

Bart O’Toole 
Administrator 
Nevada Department of Agriculture 
Division of Consumer Equitability  

 
 

 

Elko Office: 
4780 E. Idaho Street 

Elko NV  89801-4672 
(775) 738-8076 

Fax (775) 738-2639 

JIM BARBEE 
                                  Director 

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE 
Division of Measurement Standards 

2150 Frazer Ave Sparks, NV  89431 
Telephone (775) 688-1166   Fax (775) 688-2533 
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